
January 4, 1988 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their re-organization meeting on Monday 

January 4, 1988 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.  

All members were present.   

  The following officers were appointed for the year 1988: 

Chairman       Harry Hilbert 

Vice Chairman      Wilbur Danner 

Roadmaster (Foreman)    Glenn Snyder 

Secretary - Treasurer      Barbara Snyder 

Assistant Secretary      Glenn Snyder 

Engineer       Gettysburg Eng.  

Sewage Enforcement Officer    Dean Shultz 

Solicitor       Sam Teeter of Teeter, Teeter and  

          Teeter 

Depository Banks      Adams County Nat’l and  

       Community National Banks 

 Id was decided to raise the secretary’s salary to 4,680.00.  Glenn Snyder refrained 

from discussing and voting on this subject.   

 Joan Huff reappointed as Township Planning Commission Secretary at a salary of 

$220.00 per year.   

 The meetings will be held on the second (2
nd

 ) Thursday of each month at 7:30 p.m.  

 Bid award for tractor and mower:  A motion was made to buy the Ford 6610 

Tractor from Sibert’s Farm Equipment less the 580C Case Tractor at a price of $9,887.66, 

motion made by Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Wilbur Danner, carried.  It was decided to reject all 

mower bids and rebid just for mower only to fit the Ford 6610 tractor.  IT was moved to 

rebid a 17 or 18 foot boom mower with a minimum of 50” or maximum of 60” rotary head. 

Bids to be opened at the February 11 meeting.   

 Next meeting will be January 14 at 7:30 p.m.  

 Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m.  

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.  


